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 SPECIAL EDITION 
 
        MAINTENANCE   
     If you observed a group of people walking around throughout Heritage Glen on Wednesday morning, May 11, it was our annual Spring Walk-Around.       The Maintenance Committee, along with John from A-1 Maintenance and Kay from Personal Touch Management, checked our development for issues which need attention.      
      MAIL BOX POSTS 
     Lynne Michaels suggested staining the mail box posts to improve their appearance in our development, and is willing to lead the project.  She is seeking volunteers to assist her in this endeavor.        Please contact Lynne at (651) 206-3998 to let her know you’re willing to help or for more information. 
    

     HG GARAGE SALE/   HERITAGE FEST PICNIC 
      The Social Committee requests your input regarding an Association Garage Sale.  We need a commitment from at least 10 homeowners in order to offer garage sale seekers a reason to visit our sale.      If you don’t have enough items to host a sale of your own, two or more neighbors can combine their goods to have one gigantic sale – the more, the better in one location!       Contact Debbie Mullen at (651) 253-6042 no later than Wednesday, June 1, if you will hold a sale at your residence, or for more information.  Debbie will handle all advertising.      Dates for the Garage Sale would be Friday, June 17, and Saturday, June 18, from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. each day.      

  



    Please consider holding a sale to make this effort a success!  
    If we have enough participants, the sale will be in conjunction with our annual picnic on Saturday, June 18, from 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.      Fliers will be sent out or delivered with specific information on the picnic and garage sale (if held) about a week before the events.  
    Save the date for our picnic! 
       ANIMAL RESIDUE  
     Before the lawns were mowed for the first time, the grass, particularly along Bluebird Lane and around the mail box posts, showed obvious evidence of dog urination.       Pet owners should consider walking several feet away from the lawns so their pets aren’t tempted to “mark” the grassy areas and wait until they reach a wooded area to let their dogs relieve themselves.          

    While homeowners are very good about picking up dog feces, it would be beneficial to carry water bottles to dilute out the “liquid waste” of their pets, particularly in residential areas.        Wouldn’t it be nice if  
whenever we messed up our lives 
we could simply press  
“Ctrl Alt Delete” and start over?   
  
 
    Do you know what these seven 
words have in common? 
 
    1. Banana 
    2. Dresser 
    3. Grammar 
    4. Potato 
    5. Revive 
    6. Uneven 
    7. Assess 
  
    In all words listed, if you take 
the first letter, place it at the end 
of the word, and then spell the 
word backwards, it will be the 
same word.    
  


